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March 28, 2023

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

This communication is a follow up to the information that was shared on March 8th, 2023.
Additional investigation by Olympia and external cyber security forensic teams has led to
the following current understanding of the situation:

● The intrusion into our system occurred on February 26th.
● Data from file servers that were longer being used were subjected to the intrusion.
● Data on those file servers contained folders assigned to each staff member at

Olympia North and Olympia South elementary schools between roughly 2007 and
2019.

● At this time, the extent of student Personally Identifiable Information (PII) believed
to be contained in said folders amounts to student names, standardized assessment
data (for example, MAP RIT scores), internal Response to Intervention (RtI) data,
and student homework assignments.

We will continue to share new information as it develops. If you have questions or
concerns in the meantime, you may contact me* at:

laura.odonnell@olympia.org | 309-379-6011

You may also obtain information from the Federal Trade Commission (FTC) and
consumer reporting agencies about fraud alerts and security freezes at:

FTC

www.consumer.ftc.gov/articles/0279-extended-fraud-alerts-and-credit-freezes
877-FTC-HELP (382-4537)
Federal Trade Commission
600 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20680

Equifax

www.equifax.com/personal/credit-report-services/
800-685-1111

Equifax Information Services LLC (fraud alert)
P.O. Box 105069
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Atlanta, GA 30348-5069

Equifax Information Services LLC (security freeze)
P.O. Box 105788
Atlanta, GA 30348-5069

Experian
www.experian.com/help/
888-EXPERIAN (888-397-3742)

Transunion
https://www.transunion.com/credit-help
888-909-8872

Transunion Fraud Victim Assistance (fraud alert)
P.O. Box 2000
Chester, PA 19016

Transunion (security freeze)
P.O. Box 160
Woodlyn, PA 19094

Sincerely,

Laura O’Donnell

Superintendent

* Due to Olympia being on Spring Break, responses will not begin until Monday April 3rd.
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